[bookmark: _GoBack]THE SURGERY’S FRONT DOOR IS NOW LOCKED TO PROTECT YOURSELVES AND OUR STAFF. PLEASE RING THE DOORBELL IF YOU ARE COLLECTING A PRESCRIPTION, IF YOU ARE DROPPING ONE OFF PUT IT IN THROUGH THE LETTERBOX. 

THE SURGERY IS OFFERING TELEPHONE TRIAGE BY A GP DAILY PLEASE RING ON 01547 528523. IF THE GP WISHES TO SEE YOU THEY WILL LET YOU KNOW OF THE ARRANGEMENTS.

OUR NURSING STAFF ARE STILL CARRYING OUT TELEPHONE TIME. THEY ALSO WILL BE DOING ANY NECESSARY BLOOD TESTS THEY WILL CONTACT YOU WITH THE ARRANGEMENTS ON THE DAY.
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